
Dear Sir or Madam,
I oppose this Bill as this is an unique business in the world and very sustainable, we are only using waste products what would go to 
landfill anyway and will destroy the nature!
There is a vaccine against Covid for Mink so this will not be an issue anymore for the health of Humans! We as farmers doing 
everything to keep our Animals healthy and Humans healthy 365 days a year! there will be not one day a year that we not take care 
of the Humans and Animals health! we have full protective clothes and getting washed 365 days a year as well so the change of 
spreading anything is very minimum.
Please think about the farmers future and from our Families. Please Please please this our livelihood and we are working our buts 
off to keep every one healthy 365 days a year!!!!


